
Telephone: 01256 326573 

Email: admin.office@merton-jun.hants.sch.uk 

 

You can also find us on Facebook at 

www.facebook.com/mertonjuniorschool 

Or why not follow us on Twitter @Merton_junior 

 



 

  

Year 3 started the new year with a fantastic start. Our teachers had organised 

some really fun, super science days where the children were able to get up 

close and personal to some incredible scientific information including the differ-

ence between light and dark and now light really helps us to see.  

Along side this, the year group started their brand new project “Fantastique 

France”. It was brilliant to visit all of the classes and to see the amazing experi-

ences that they were having during the day.  

The children were able to recreate the words of the famous French artist, Monet, 

through impressionist collage as well as tasting some typically French food in-

cluding croissants and camembert. What an incredible start to 2020! 

We would also like to say a huge “Hello” to Miss Harman who has started in Ma-

ple class. I know that the children have all settled in brilliantly with their new 

teacher.  If there are any questions or queries regarding Year 3, please speak to 

a member of the year 3 tem or myself, Miss Gregor. 

 



 



Monday 20th January - Healthy Schools Day 

Monday 17th February– Start of  Half  term  

Monday 2nd March– Parent’s Evening 

Tuesday 3rd March– Parent’s Evening 

4-6th March– Lower School Residential 

Monday 9th March-  School’s World Book Day 

Thursday 26th March– Merton’s Got Talent 

Friday 3rd April– Last Day of  Spring Term 

 

Our PE days are a Tuesday and Thursday 

All children need to bring a full PE kit each week as the session will be 

split into an indoor and outdoor session. The School PE uniform is: 

Plain white T-shirt (no logos or slogans or pictures) 
Plain, dark coloured shorts or jogging bottoms 

A pair of  outdoor sport pumps or trainers 
A plain jumper (for outside only) 

 
We encourage children to bring a separate jumper for PE rather than their 
school jumper to avoid their uniform getting hot, sweaty and dirty during 

their PE sessions  
 

PE is  statutory within the curriculum therefore all chil-
dren will participate. A spare kit from school will be pro-
vided for your child to wear that day if  they fail to bring 

an appropriate kit or they will have to participate in their 
uniform and a letter will be sent home to inform you of  

this.  

 

 


